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Press release 
18 September 2024 

 
Theodore Bergqvist to leave Catena Media's board 
of directors  
Theodore Bergqvist, a member of Catena Media plc’s board of directors since May 2019, has informed 
the Company of his intention to step down from his role as non-executive director with immediate 
effect.  

The company has yet to consider a replacement and the board, chaired by Erik Flinck, will continue 
with five non-executive directors until further notice.  

The board would like to thank Mr. Bergqvist for his service and wishes him well for the future. 

Contact details for further information: 
Investor Relations  
Email: ir@catenamedia.com  
 
Erik Flinck, Chairman of the Board of Directors, Catena Media plc 
Email: erik.flinck@catenamedia.com 
 
The information was submitted for publication by the contact persons above on 18 September 2024 
at 13:00 CEST. 
 
About Catena Media 
Catena Media is a leader in generating high-value leads for operators of online casino and sports betting 
platforms. The group’s large portfolio of brands guides users to customer websites and enriches the 
experience of players worldwide. Headquartered in Malta, the group employs over 200 people globally. 
The share (CTM) is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm Mid Cap. For further information see catenamedia.com. 
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